
From: matthewb92@hotmail.com
To: Comments, Public
Subject: Short Interest Reporting
Date: Sunday, July 11, 2021 3:55:11 AM

EXTERNAL: Verify sender before opening attachments or links.

There needs to be more transparency in the reporting of short interest information. It is my believe that under
reporting has been happening for years. Their is information available to the public of participants underreporting
their short positions and receiving small fines that they just factor into their books as “the cost of doing business.” If
reporting the real short interest was abided by it would help to identify the creating of synthetic shares, re-
hypothitication of shares, and naked shorting; an illegal practice. If the reporting of short positions is not addressed
it will continue to make our markets seem unfair and tilted towards big money while not allowing the retail investor
a level playing filed or for voices to be heard. 
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